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What does the newly adopted UN Declaration on Human Rights Education and 

Training mean for the legal profession in Canada? Catherine Morris will present 

findings of LRWC’s report, The Right to Know Our Rights, which reviews Canada’s – and 

BC’s -- international law obligations to provide international human rights education 

and training. The report also surveys the availability of international human rights 

education in BC. CPD credits available for BC Lawyers  

The Right to 
Know Our Rights 

When: 
Friday, June 15, 2012 
12:00 noon to 1:30 pm 
 
Where: 
Barristers' Lounge 
Courthouse Library 
Victoria, BC 
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